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Dan Schrum

From: Berens, Jeff - DOT <Jeff.Berens@dot.wi.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 12:22 PM

To: Dan Schrum

Subject: FW: US 51 Stoughton Road North - Project Initiation Letter (Project ID# 5410-0801)

Attachments: Stoughton Road PIL.pdf

 

 

From: Hemesath, Lisa (FHWA) <lisa.hemesath@dot.gov>  

Sent: Monday, June 03, 2024 4:25 PM 

To: Paye, Barry - DOT <Barry.Paye@dot.wi.gov>; Berens, Jeff - DOT <Jeff.Berens@dot.wi.gov>; Helmrick, Michael - DOT 

<Michael.Helmrick@dot.wi.gov> 

Cc: Gehrke, Michelle <michelle.gehrke@dot.gov>; Perna, Nicholas <nicholas.perna@dot.gov>; Fulkerson, Glenn (FHWA) 

<Glenn.Fulkerson@dot.gov>; Swann, Linda - FHWA <linda.swann@dot.gov>; Forlenza, Mary (FHWA) 

<mary.forlenza@dot.gov> 

Subject: US 51 Stoughton Road North - Project Initiation Letter (Project ID# 5410-0801) 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Thank you for the submittal of the Process Initiation Letter for the US 51 Stoughton Road North.  FHWA acknowledges 

and accepts the letter as the initiation of the EA.  

 

As you know, I and Michelle, have been assigned to work with WisDOT to advance the project.  

 

We understand that the current project schedule indicates NEPA will be initiated in May 2024 and completed by March 

2025.  Should at any time in this NEPA project development we determine that there are significant impacts, we will 

need to pause the project and initiate the 23 USC 139 process for EISs.  

 

I look forward to working with you and the project team on this project. 

 

Regards, 

 

Lisa Hemesath 

Environmental Protection Specialist/FHWA Tribal Liaison 
FHWA – Wisconsin Division Office 
City Center West 
525 Junction Road, Suite 8000 
Madison WI 53717 
 

(608) 829-7503 
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